


Brainstorm Topics for the Year 

Members got together in small groups to discuss topics they’d like to learn more about this school year.  

 

Announcements 

¶ Squalicum High School PTA is doing a donation drive from 9 a.m. to noon on Sept. 29 for items smaller 

than a coffee table. Bring goods to the lower parking lot.  

¶ Whatcom Farm to School is looking for volunteers in school cafeterias. If you’re interested, contact 

Cindy Scott.  

¶ Sunnyland Dash is Sept. 28.  

¶ Middle school PTA fundraiser kicks off Oct. 1. 

 

Next Meeting:  Nov. 1, 2018, District Office, Board Room 

 


